
 
 

 

No. 710 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs Finocchiaro to the Minister for Education: 
 

Charles Darwin University (CDU) 
 
 

1. What details have been provided to you regarding changes to the 
structure and operation of the VET college at CDU and when were you 
made aware of the changes? 
 

2. Will the Northern Territory Government be providing additional funding 
to CDU to facilitate the restructure of CDU, the loss by redundancy or 
otherwise of staff, or the change in operation? How much will be 
provided? 
 

3. Will you please provide a copy of the review conducted recently by 
Ernst and Young about the financial sustainability of the Vocational 
education and Training sector at CDU which has been finalised? 
 

4. Are you aware of the number of staff employed by CDU who are 
currently based interstate? Please provide details. 
 

5. As part of the Northern Territory Government’s grant funding to 
Vocational Education and Training at CDU, is there an agreement in 
place pertaining to local employment and appointments? Please 
provide details. 


